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An idea driven artist, my current concepts are an extension of my most 
recent body of work in which I used two interrelated sets of imagery, 
houses and insects, to resemble daydreams and invoke a sense of wonder.  
My work explores “the other” within our subconscious as well as through 
careful observation of the insect and animal worlds as connected to a 
human environment.  In past work, I raised silkworms and moths for 
most of 3 years.  I documented their lives and deaths and layered their 
imagery into human spaces, both miniature and human scale.  I have 
asked the insects to operate as biological metaphor - addressing states of 
psychological relationships, exploring themes of addiction, dependency 
and cycles of death and rebirth. The objects speak to home, both as a 
place for shelter and sometimes a self-imposed prison.  The resulting 
work has ranged from various print media, assemblage, installation and 
video work.

My newest ideas continue to intersect animals with human environments.  I am combining images of shelter 
animals with sacred hearts to consider the physical, emotional and psychological histories of animals that have 
been surrendered to shelters where they are tended to and adopted to new homes.  I have just begun the series 
of small scale mixed media watercolor paintings.

From the president...

Our next meeting will begin at 7:30 Monday, March 25th at the library in Delaware.  Our speaker will be 
Brooke Hunter-Lombardi.  I hope to see you all there.
	 	 	 	 	 	 	           Lori Palmer
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Brooke Hunter-Lombardi

The DAG Spring Show 
at the Arts Castle is fast approaching!  

The dates and times to drop your work off at the Castle are:
Sunday, April 14th from 1:00-3:00 OR
Monday, April 15th from 4:00-6:00

Lynda and her helpers will begin hanging the work 
on Tuesday, April 16th.

Open House - Sunday April 29th from 2-4 P.M.
Show dates:  April 29 to May 24, 2012

Have an announcement, photo, or 
article for the newsletter? Please 
send it to our editor, Kris Kolb, at: 
hyland_kolb@columbus.rr.com 

Please send photos as jpegs and 
send articles as Word documents, 
written as you want them to read 
in the newsletter. Thanks!
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